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26. COMMUNITY BOARD’S CONFERENCE – DUNEDIN, MARCH 2005 
  

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Prebashni Naidoo, Community Secretary, DDI 941-5405 

  
 The purpose of this report is for the Board to consider the appointment of two members to attend the 

Community Board Conference to be held in Dunedin in March 2005. 
 
 At the Chairperson’s and Community Advocates meeting held on 2 July 2004 it was agreed that a 

maximum of two members from each Board should attend.  
 
 From a planning point of view it is important that the accommodation is booked early in advance.  
 
 As the Conference occurs during the new term of the Board it would seem practical that any resolution 

on attendees should be referred to the incoming Board. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: 1.  That the Board nominate two members, as delegates to attend the 

Community Board’s Conference in Dunedin to be held in March 2005.  
 
  2.   That the decision regarding who should represent the Board be 

referred to the incoming Board.  
 
 Deputy  
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:   That Board nominate two members and the Chairperson of the New 

Zealand Executive Committee to attend the conference.  
 
 


